
 

 

 

  

Make sure your voice is heard 

 

Residents across the district are being invited to help shape the future of their communities 
as the Council launches a public consultation on the new Local Plan. 

Running from 19 June 2025 to 14 August 2025, the consultation marks a key milestone in 
planning how the district will grow and develop over the next 20 years. 

The Council is reviewing its Local Plan earlier than required to address pressing issues 
such as housing supply, climate change, biodiversity, and recent changes to national 



planning policy. This consultation focuses on the Issues and Options stage, asking 
residents to share their views on the key challenges and choices facing the district. 

Read More  

 

How to get involved 

Residents are encouraged to submit their comments via the 
online consultation portal, though email and written 
submissions will also be accepted. 

Residents are also encouraged to attend one of the drop-in 
sessions being held across the district details of which can 
be found on our website. 

 

      

   

 

North East Derbyshire District Council, 
2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, 

S42 6NG. 

 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fnews-and-media%2Flatest-news%2Fhave-your-say-on-the-future-of-our-district-local-plan-consultation-1/1/0101019787d6a6e1-5dfacb38-5b10-4891-8f2b-b27b85a902a8-000000/GoDWiMiG2jAO-WZBZybBe1ktiG0AEnSGouy-8v9XkDs=410
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fplanning-and-local-plan%2Fplanning-policy-and-local-plan%2Flocal-plan-review/1/0101019787d6a6e1-5dfacb38-5b10-4891-8f2b-b27b85a902a8-000000/2B_WBL3UZYjyYe0kdRjhDsl69sZFf6GYq4l7xYr8cvM=410
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.ne-derbyshire.gov.uk%2Fplanning-and-local-plan%2Fplanning-policy-and-local-plan%2Flocal-plan-review/1/0101019787d6a6e1-5dfacb38-5b10-4891-8f2b-b27b85a902a8-000000/2B_WBL3UZYjyYe0kdRjhDsl69sZFf6GYq4l7xYr8cvM=410

